
Dear Committee, 
 
I am 72 years old, my wife is 71 years old and several years ago we have purchased a home in Bend 
assuming moving there at around end of 2017. Meanwhile this home has been rented out and current 
lease expires at the end of 2017. The proposed HB204 will severely ruin our plans and will apply 
significant financial burden for us while we are retired. 
 
I urge you to decline HB204 
 
Yuliy Lieb 

1197 NW Elliot Court, Bend, OR 97701 

 


